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August 30, 2025 

Product Discontinuation Notice 

Dear Valued Customer, 

This letter is to inform you of the discontinuation of a product you have previously purchased from 

Maxtec. The part number R211P39-004 will no longer be offered due to rationalization of low-volume 

parts. We understand that the discontinuation of this part may cause inconvenience to your daily 

operations. While we do not offer a direct replacement to the R211P39-004, we do have a portfolio of 

alternative blenders (https://www.maxtec.com/delivery/mixers-blenders/)  that will enable you to 

continue serving your customer quality products. 

 

The discontinuation will go into effect immediately. Please contact your Maxtec Sales Representative or 

customerservice@maxtec.com with any additional questions. 

 

DISCONTINUED PARTS 

• R211P39-004 - MAXVENTURI,HIGH FLOW,NIST, LOCKING CLAMP     

 

Kind Regards,  

Chidi Bosah,  

Senior Product Manager, Maxtec 

cbosah@permapure.com 
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